from the
aesk o Richard Strout 8-15-79

Dear Mr. Hendrie:
I'm a businessman in Tulsa.
Just a couple of things.

First, I don't think that any of those
radiocactive gases or water at the
3-Mile Island plant should be released.
They should be put in containers and
disposed of safely if that is possible.

In general, because of the padiocactive
wastes problems, I'm becoming more and
more opposec to nuclear power stations,
as are a number of my associates.

Please, (and if it costs, I'll send you
a check) I'éd like to have whatever
published materials are available,

both pro ané con, about nuclear power,
plants, and waste disposal. Please,
could you send me these materials, éven
if there are a number of publications,
booklets, pamphlets, etc.

Thank_you so much, ’/75%Cf:;¢_4L

Richard M. Strout-
8550 E. 25th St. Apt. 2
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74129
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